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FREE Defibrillator Training Sessions 
On Saturday 12th May representatives from South Central Ambulance Service will 
be holding a FREE training session for Edlesborough residents on how to use an 
AED.  
The session will take place in Edlesborough Memorial commencing at 2pm 
Spaces are limited & will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
Anyone wishing to attend should register their interest with Penny Pataky the Clerk 
to Edlesborough Parish Council who can be contacted on 01525 229358 or 
clerk@edlesborough-pc.gov.uk 
 
Edlesborough Parish Neighbourhood Plan 
EPC is exploring the feasibility of printing hard copies of the final Edlesborough Parish Neighbourhood Plan 
for all the homes and businesses in the Parish. 
Councillors are currently working to establish the level of public interest in this proposal. 
If you would be interested in receiving a hard copy of the final Edlesborough Parish Neighbourhood Plan 
please would you kindly inform the Parish Clerk (contact details below) 
 
EdleFest 2018 
The EdleFest dates for 2018 have been confirmed as 15th, 16th and 17th June. More information and tickets 
are available via the EdleFest website https://edlefest.site123.me/ 
 
County Cllr Anne Wight 
County Cllr Anne Wight continues to provide EPC with comprehensive reports which include information 
about: 

- Freight Strategy Consultation 
- Repairs to Dagnall Roundabout 
- Safe in Bucks Consultation 
- National CSE Awareness Day 

Find out more about National CSE Awareness Day at www.stop-cse.org 
How to get help or report a concern:  
If you are concerned about a young person you can contact the First Response Team (Children’s 
Social Care) on 0845 460 0001 or 01296 383962 
or email: secure-cypfirstresponse@buckscc.gcsx.gov.uk 
If you think a child or young person is in immediate danger call 999. Alternatively contact your local 
police on 101 who will have a dedicated team you can talk to about child sexual exploitation. 
Buckinghamshire also has a countywide ‘R-U-Safe?’ service for young people run by Barnardo’s, 
which is able to offer advice and support to any young person worried about these issues. Visit 
www.RUWise2it.co.uk to find out more.  
ChildLine also offers support directly to children and young people – contact them on 0800 1111 or 
visit their website www.childline.org.uk 

Anyone wishing to read the full report can find it on the EPC website. 
 
Village Planters & Best Kept Village Competition 
The EDaN Beautification Team continue to look after the various planters around the three villages. The 
following planters’ sleepers have now been replaced with new recycled plastic ones: 

 Edlesborough green sign planter 

https://edlefest.site123.me/
http://track.vuelio.uk.com/z.z?l=aHR0cDovL3d3dy5zdG9wLWNzZS5vcmc%3d&r=11090238818&d=5864232&p=1&t=h&h=a1ef722da11fab27d9444ca4078c6a50
mailto:secure-cypfirstresponse@buckscc.gcsx.gov.uk
http://track.vuelio.uk.com/z.z?l=aHR0cDovL3d3dy5SVVdpc2UyaXQuY28udWs%3d&r=11090238818&d=5864232&p=1&t=h&h=c8f47b015b188e0174a6a0b8def14cf4
x-webdoc://F34B295A-FF01-4B9A-90A4-925C3FE4259E/www.childline.org.uk


 Top of Good Intent 

 EMH 

 Northall on main road 

 Dagnall by the school 
Anyone wishing to get involved with the EDaN Beautification Team should contact Lorna Cubbage on 01525 
220361 
Edlesborough will once again be entering the Buckinghamshire Best Kept Village Competition, judging will 
take place between 1st June and 7th July 2018. 
 
Potholes, Road Issues & Rights of Way  
Any parishioners that have concerns about a Highways issue should report their concerns to Transport for 
Bucks via the Bucks CC website.  
www.buckscc.gov.uk/services/transport-and-roads/report-a-problem/tell-us-about-a-highways-problem/ 
 
Streetlights 
EPC has received a request for additional streetlights in the village of Edlesborough. EPC are currently 
exploring the feasibility of this request; including energy supply possibilities & consulting the residents of the 
properties near the proposed locations.  
Please report failed streetlights in Edlesborough, Dagnall and Northall to the Clerk for repair.  
When making a report please ensure you provide the Clerk with the information displayed on the lamp post. 
 
Speedwatch 
The EDaN Traffic Management team are looking for volunteers to help with their new Sentinel device. If you 
have an interest in slowing down traffic in the villages or are concerned about Road Safety, please contact 
Cllr Alan Williams 07928 398371. 
 
EPC Meetings 
The next Edlesborough Parish Council Meetings will take place as follows: 
Edlesborough Memorial Hall, Thursday 17th May 2018 This evening will include the Annual Meeting of the 
Parish Council and will be followed by the Ordinary Parish Council Meeting. 
Edlesborough Memorial Hall, Thursday 21st June 2018 
The meetings will commence at 7:30pm. 
All Parishioners are welcome to attend all Ordinary Parish Council meetings and may ask questions, raise 
issues and give suggestions during the Open Forum before the formal start of the meeting.  The full minutes 
of the Parish Council meetings are available to view on the website or from the Parish Clerk. 
 
To keep up to date with the latest information in the Parish please visit the Edlesborough Parish website and 
visit our Facebook page.  

 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Clerk: Miss Penny Pataky Office Hours: Monday – Friday 11am – 3pm (excluding Wednesdays) 
Email: clerk@edlesborough-pc.gov.uk 01525 229358  Website: www.edlesborough-pc.gov.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/EDANParishCouncil 
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